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Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Mark for working so hard with Mrs Connor and Grace for being 

helpful and kind.  
 

3/4 Oscar for great work on the water cycle in World Around Us and 

Laura for super work on division. 

 

P5/6   Thomas R, Lacey and Arya for showing great kindness to 

others.  
 

P7     Karis and Leah for writing amazing adventure stories for 

their buddies. 
. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Sound of Music 
Gorran has been rocking to the sound of 

great music in recent weeks. We have 
some very talented pianists, ably 
supported by the wonderful Mrs 

McAleese.  
Now we have added drums, ukuleles and 
flute. Thanks to Mrs Doey for continuing 

to promote music and provide 
opportunities for our pupils.   

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 1st – Running Club 3:15-4pm. Swimming P6 /7.  Piano 

Wednesday 2nd – Football Tournament @ Rugby Avenue 1:30pm. 
Thursday 3rd – Flute lessons. Ukulele and Drum club P3 /4 

Friday 4th – Boys hockey 9.30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Running Club 
There are 10 days of training left 

before our Forest 4km on Tuesday 8th 
@ Garvagh Forest. If any parents are 
planning to run/help out, please get 
in touch with Mr C. Run to start at 

3:15pm. Children will be brought to 
forest on the school bus and should 

be collected at the forest from 
3:45pm.  

We are all very excited!! 

SUSTRANS 
Reminder - permission slips have 
been sent home and need to be 

returned by tomorrow 28th 
January. The training will take 

place from the 23rd- 25th of 
February.  

   

Student Council 
It is great to have the Student 

Council meeting again in school. 
Our pupils’ voices are vital as we 

plan to push ahead with our 
outdoor plans and enhance and 
promote reading in the school. 

Look out for the election of new 
members after half term.  

Dinner Menu 
Week 1 

Primary 1 Applications 
The application process for 
Primary 1 September 2022 

closes tomorrow, 28th January at 
noon. Let family and friends 

know before it closes.   
Go to 

 ea.org.uk/admissions  
to find out more.  

Extra Time to Read  
As our kids continue to face short 
periods of isolation, it’s difficult to 

avoid lots of screen time.  
Why not take it as a good 

opportunity to read more books. 
Consider setting a challenge – how 

many books can you read in the 
week. Can you stack them up and 

watch the pile get smaller? Those in 
P4-7 can access AR at home. 

To log on to AR at home go to –  
ukhosted9.renlearn.co.uk/2042048 

“The more you read the more things 
you will know.” 


